

Our Ref: PAS/KON

January 2024

ALL AVON PARENTS/CARERS

Dear Avon Parents/Carers

Happy New Year! As we usher in 2024, I want to extend my heartfelt wishes to you and your families. May this year bring joy, prosperity, and abundant opportunities for growth.

As we embark on a new chapter, I'm excited to share with you my personal New Year's resolution: to enhance communication with you, our valued Avon parents. I believe that fostering open and transparent communication is key to building a strong partnership between home and school, ensuring the best possible educational experience for your child.

I am dedicated to keeping you informed about the latest happenings at Avon House, including important updates, achievements, and upcoming events. Your involvement and feedback are invaluable, and I look forward to working together to create a supportive and nurturing environment for our students.

Speaking of our students, my primary focus is on ensuring that each child has a positive and enriching year ahead. We have set high expectations for both academic and personal growth and with your collaboration, we aim to make Avon House a leading House in attendance, behaviour, and academic progress within our school community.

Let's inspire our students to follow the school's expectations, fostering a culture of respect, responsibility, and dedication. By doing so, we can collectively contribute to making Avon House a more competitive and thriving House.

My next letter to you will be focused on the importance of school attendance and punctuality. I will be providing ideas and guidance on how we can maintain consistently high participation in order to unlock each student's potential to achieve success.

Thank you for entrusting us with the education and well-being of your children. Here's to a year of strong partnerships, academic achievements, and positive experiences for our Avon House family.

Looking forward to an exciting year ahead!

Yours sincerely

Mr P amos

Mr P Amos (Head of Avon House)

Mrs C Williams

Mrs C Williams (Deputy Head of Avon House)





